

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542 E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

05/12/16

Dear Parents/Guardians,

<u>Mass</u>

Children will attend Mass on Thursday 8th Dec as it is a church holiday.

Christmas Concert

School concert is on in the Tintern Complex on Tuesday 13th @ 7.30. Raffle on the night. Can you please returned any tickets that you have sold or not sold with the money before Friday 9th Dec.

Hamper Donations

Thanks to everyone who has donated items for the hamper. We have loads of sweets, chocolate and wines. Here are some ideas if you are wondering what to get. Savoury items, Minerals, Christmas Crackers or serviettes.

Christmas Jumper Day

We are having a Christmas jumper day on the 22nd Dec. Children can wear Christmas Jumpers or something festive. €2.00 donation.

Christmas Holidays

School finishes as 12.00pm on Thursday 22ⁿⁿ Dec for Christmas Holidays. School Reopens on Monday 9th January 2017.

We would like to wish you a Happy and Peaceful Christmas!

Le gach dea-ghui
Margaret Furlong Principal